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2024 "Lest We Forget"

The Church of the Holy Trinity extends a warm invitation and welcome to everyone to
join us at our Remembrance Sunday Service being held at 9:30 am on Sunday
10th November 2024.

Our address is :
48 McKinley Road,
Forbes Park Makati
(Across from the San Antonio Plaza)

The Service is held each year on the Sunday closest
to 10th November (Armistice Day).

It is to remember with thanksgiving and deep gratitude, those who made the supreme
sacrifice in times of war and in the service of others, so that we and future generations may
live in peace.

The address during the Service will be given by:

His Majesty's Ambassador to the Philippines, Laure Beaufils.

The service will also be available online.
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